
 
From: Bolio, Craig <Craig.Bolio@vermont.gov>  
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 4:49 PM 
To: Ann Cummings <ACUMMINGS@leg.state.vt.us> 
Cc: Sameroff, Rebecca <Rebecca.Sameroff@vermont.gov>; Faith Brown 
<FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: Follow up on Governor's tax relief proposals 
 
Hi Senator Cummings, 
 
Attached and below is a follow up for the Committee on the Governor’s tax relief proposals as 
requested by members that includes number of taxpayers helped, and additional details by 
income band. Of course, I am more than happy to return to the Committee to discuss these 
details in testimony. As always, we are also working with JFO on these figures, but they are not 
currently consensus. 
 
There are a couple outstanding requests from the Committee that we’re still working on: 
 

• A question from Senator Pearson about putting a growth factor on social security 
exemption cost over time (we’re working on this with JFO) 

• A question from Senator Sirotkin if at-home care workers would qualify for the nursing 
income tax credit 

• A question about the cost breakout on military retirement pay exemption between 
retired enlisted folks and officers – we’ve acquired some data on this and I would be 
ready to speak to the cost breakout between enlisted and officer next time I am in 
committee.  

 
If you have recollection of any additional requests that I haven’t covered here, or if the 
documents lead to additional questions ahead of me returning to the Committee, please don’t 
hesitate to reach out. Have a great weekend, I look forward to discussing the proposals in more 
detail. 
 
Craig 
 
Craig Bolio | Commissioner 
Vermont Department of Taxes 
133 State Street | Montpelier, VT 05633-1401 
o: 802.828.3763 | www.tax.vermont.gov 
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